
PARENT ORIENTATION – PRIMARY GRADES – I TO V (2025-26) 

An orientation program was organised at DDMS. P. Obul Reddy Public School for the parents of Class I 

to V. 

The Principal, Ms. K. Vinitha Anil and Headmistress Ms. K. C. Srivani, welcomed the parents and briefed 

about the New Language policy implemented by the Telangana Government from this academic year 

onwards making Telugu as mandatory subject for all students. 

Going forward, the languages will be referred to as follows: L1: English, L2: Telugu and L3: Hindi. 

Ms. K. Vinitha Anil assured the parents of providing the best learning atmosphere for their ward. She 

also offered insights into subject-specific information, including this year’s curriculum. 

In her address, Ms. K. C. Srivani briefed the parents about the new academic Calendar, Action Plan and 

sensitized the audience about the bridge course introduced by CBSE. She introduced the counsellor in 

school who would help students to cope up with their stress related issues.  

The subject and class teachers outlined the school's rules and regulations and how the NEP aims to 

offer holistic development opportunities in education while enhancing learners' skills. 

Each session was well-attended and provided an opportunity for interactive discussions between 

parents and educators. The school management appreciates the enthusiastic participation of parents 

and looks forward to a productive and collaborative academic year. 

   

     



****** 



PARENT ORIENTATION OF CLASSES VI TO IX 

 

The Parent Orientation for Classes 9th, 8th, 7th, and 6th was convened on 2nd,3rd,  

4th, and 5th, of April 2025 respectively. Principal, K. Vinitha, initiated the proceedings by 

acknowledging the exemplary academic achievements of our 10th  and 12th -grade toppers from 

the preceding year.  

Subsequently, she elucidated the government's provisional modifications to second language 

offerings, wherein Telugu has been rendered compulsory and Hindi has been designated as the 

third language. The Principal, endeavored to assuage parental concerns, urging them to remain 

composed and trust the pedagogical expertise of our educators. 

Mr. Mallikarjun, Head of Computer Science Department, expounded upon the revamped AI 

curriculum, featuring "AI Ace" in term I and "Blossoming Roboteer" in term II, with block-based 

programming for Classes 6 and 7, and text-based programming for Class 8.  

The orientation also encompassed a comprehensive overview of school rules and regulations, 

introductions to subject teachers, and an emphasis on the paramount importance of discipline. 

This inaugural event fostered a sense of community and cooperation, ensuring a seamless 

transition into the new academic year. 

 

  

 



    

 


